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Minutes of Extra-Curricular Committee Meeting held on 26/12/2022 
The Inaugural meeting of Extra-Curricular Activity Committee for the Academic Year 2022-23 
was held on 26/12/2022 the chairmanship of Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Prineipal of the College at 
Bharathwajar Seminar Hall at 2 PM. 

The following Members are present in the Meeting: 
1. Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Principal-Chairman. 
2. Mr. R.Veerasivaji, HoD/ Dept. of Mathematics Convenor 

3. Mr. M. Arunkumar, Dept. of Computer Applications - Member 

4. Mr. M. Ganapathy, Dept. of Tamil - Member 

5. Mrs. P. Banupriya, Dept. of English,- Member 

6. Mr. S. Vijayakumar, Dept. of English-Member 
7. Dr. E. Manigandan, Dept. of Computer Science - Member 

Extra-Curicular Activities Committee Meeting begins with the prayer song chanted by all the Members seeking the Blessings of the Almighty. 
Mr. R.Veerasivaji welcomed the Extra-Curricular Committee Members by his Welcome Address Speech. He thanked the Principal for giving excellent exposure to serve as a member of this Extra-Curricular Activity Committee. He invited Dr. E. Manigandan to list out the completed events Scheduled during the odd semester for the Academic year 2022-23. 

Dr. E. Manigandan Member of the Extra-Curricular Activities greeted the gathering. He presented the report of services conducted, abduction of child labour rally on 13.06.2022, cyber-crime awareness programme on 02/08/2022, 75 independence day celebration for seven days from 11.08.2022 to 17.08.2022, state level orientation programme from 09.11.2022 to 
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10.11.2022, college bazaar sales and exhibition from 14.11.2022 to 18.11.2022, Cereoy 
renovated pond at Enathur village on 30.11.2022, agriculture camp from 22.12.20Z 
24.12.2022. He invited Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Principal of the College to deliver the rresiu 

Address. 

Dr. K. R. Venkatesan called the members and the student volunteer as a blessed one as they 

participated in the events. He congratulated all those people who have extendea tneir u 

support, co-ordination and co-operation towards participating in the world renowned spiritual 

event. He appreciated the members for conducting Rally on Health Consciousness among the 

public by the highlighting the events such as agriculture camp, college bazaar sales and 

exhibition. He also expressed his view on conducting the similar program every year. 

Mrs. P. Banupriya proposed the Vote of Thanks of the firstmeeting of Extra-curricular 

Committee for the Academic Year 2021-22. 

Extra-Curricular Activity Committee Mecting concludes with the National Anthem. 

1. Dr. K. R. Venkatesan 

RV 2. Mr. R.Veerasivaji 

3. Mr. M.Arunkumar 

4. Mr. M. Ganapathy 

P 5. Mrs. P.Banupriya 

6. Mr.S. Vijayakumar 

7. Dr. E. Manigandan 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

